
	 Conservation in Action


Donation	Receipt


January	30,	2024


Hirakawa	Zoological	Park 
Kagoshima	Prefecture,	Japan


Hello	Hirakawa	Zoological	Park,


Thank	you	for	your	¥80,589	donation	($528.59	USD)	received	on	December	4,	
2023,	in	support	of	red	panda	conservation!


Because	of	your	generosity	and	support,	RPN	will	continue	to	catalyze	action	
toward	the	conservation	of	red	pandas.


RPN	is	a	501(c)3	non-profit	in	the	United	States;	our	Tax	ID	number	is	26-1103671.


Again,	from	our	staff	in	Nepal	and	the	US,	we	thank	you.	


With	gratitude,	





Terrance	Fleming

Deputy	Director 
Red	Panda	Network


Tax	ID	#	26-1103671	-	in	compliance	with	IRS	regulations,	we	acknowledge	that	no	
goods	or	services	were	provided	by	RPN	in	exchange	for	your	contribution.	Red	
Panda	Network	is	a	501(C)(3)	not-for-profit	corporation.
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